
1

Miranda Borris

Subject: RE: Website Delegation Request -  Dan Mendes -

 

From: noreply@esolutionsgroup.ca <noreply@esolutionsgroup.ca>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 24, 2022 3:38 PM 
To: MB‐townclerk@milton.ca <Townclerk@milton.ca> 
Subject: Website Delegation Request ‐ Dan Mendes ‐ 

 

Hello Town Clerk's Staff, 

Please note the following response to Delegate Request Application has been submitted 
at Tuesday May 24th 2022 3:32 PM with reference number 2022-05-24-094. 

https://forms.milton.ca/Management/Response/View/2bc5f4cb-1a06-4249-a4f6-
bfee2ab97c6b 

Application Information 

 First Name:  
Dan  

 Last Name  
Mendes  

 Email Address:  
  

 Phone number:  
  

 Street Address:  
  

 Town  
Milton  

 Postal Code:  
  

 Are you representing a group?  
No  
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 Council Meeting Date  
5/30/2022  

 Please indicate how you intend to interact with the online Council Meeting 
Both audio and video  

 Please describe the issue you intend to present:  
In regards to the report (DS-039-22) and am very disappointed with the staff's 
recommendation to go forward with this by-law change to allow Milton #10 CES to 
be used as a Highschool in our community. In addition, there's been a last minute 
amendment for 2 years vs the original 1 year "Temporary" use in original 
application.  

 Please describe specific actions you want Council to take:  
I will be notifying the community via our social media platforms and will definitely 
be speaking at the town meeting to again voice our concerns and disappointment 
with this recommendation. We are confident the Town Council and our Mayor will 
not allow for this school to be taken away from it's neighbourhood residents 
however "temporary" it may be.  

 Staff Report Number (if known)  
DS-039-22  

 Please provide your comments in support of or in opposition to the staff 
recommendation:  
I have reviewed the report (DS-039-22) and am very disappointed with the staff's 
recommendation to go forward with this by-law change to allow Milton #10 CES to 
be used as a Highschool in our community. In addition, there's been a last minute 
amendment for 2 years vs the original 1 year "Temporary" use in original 
application. With all the delays and strikes this will no doubt be pushed to an even 
longer "Temporary" use, why can't the staff see this? And what's most 
disappointing is even after all the public feedback and over 400 names on the 
petition it seems like we are being ignored. Again, it's unfortunate about the 
highschool students going to school outside of Milton temporarily but trying to 
"solve" one problem by disrupting younger children, families and an entire 
community is not the right answer.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Dan Mendes & The Residents of Milton#10 CES  

 Do you give your permission to be audio and video recorded on the Town 
of Milton’s live Council meeting stream?  
Yes I give my permission  

  

[This is an automated email notification -- please do not respond] 
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